
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 24th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you all back at school on Monday 8th March. 
 
There are logistics to arrange such as the start and end of the day times, but we will be back in touch with the 
details once we have these finalised. 
 
In the meantime, thank you for the continued support from near or far. 
 
Best wishes. 
 
 
Mrs Turner and the Archibald First School Team 


